Red Nose Day

Dear Parents/carers,

As you may know, next week Friday is Red Nose Day. We will be hosting
an event where your child can come to school dressed as a superhero or
in red and wear a red nose.

If they would like to participate, please could you make sure they bring a
donation, 50p, £1 or even £2.

We have put a video on our section of the website so that you can see
who you're helping by donating.

Thank you,

Wiovwm

Chair of School Council



